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December 22 2022

Winter 2023 Semesterly Report
Callum Steele, 3rd Year Class Rep

January/February
- Sent out weekly class emails with assignment deadlines & upcoming events
- Attended APSA office hours every 3 weeks
- Attended bi-weekly ASPA General Council Meetings
- Answered questions & addressed concerns of the class

March
- Same as January
- Attended Student Advisory Committee meeting review
- Attended Pre-Curriculum & FoPPS Curriculum Committee Meetings
- Helped to check in guests at Blue and Gold
- Wrote and announced the Class of 2024 Class Award
- Worked with experiential education coordinators to determine the best date for match and a 4th

year placement information session.

April
- Same as January
- Attended Student Advisory Committee meeting review
- Attended Pre-Curriculum & FoPPS Curriculum Committee Meetings
- Organized the class goodbye video for Dr. Charrois

Sincerely,
Callum Steele, Third Year Class Representative
Alberta Pharmacy Students’ Association
csteele@ualberta.ca


